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Policy Statement 
 
Nationally, well known and licensed early childhood programs including Head Start are classified 

as sensitive locations.  This designation prohibits Immigration and Customs Enforcement and 
Customs and Border Protection from conducting enforcement actions on property where Head 
Start is operated.  HACAP will designate areas where it operates Head Start and Early Head Start 
classrooms as Safe Space areas, to ensure that the program is reliable and accessible to every 
child whose family seeks our services. 

 
    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Process Manager 
This policy was written by the Human Resource Department for use by all HACAP operations. 
Questions regarding this policy should be directed to the Human Resources Department at 319-
393-7811. 


